
March 2024

DCMAND Annual Conference

Registration for the Annual Conference is now open! 
Go to https://eatrightdc.org/annualmeeting/ to register. 

The last day to register is April 7, 2024. 
Looking forward to see you there! 

Register Here
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You are invited to join DCMAND members following the Annual Meeting for a
social hour and networking event at El Techo on Friday, April 12th from 5:00pm
to 7:00pm. Feel free to attend the entire event or just stop by for a few minutes

and say hi. Please RSVP for the event no later than April 10, 2024 by
completing the Google Form. You can access the form by clicking the button

below.
Reach out to events@eatrightdc.org with any questions. We look forward to

seeing you there!

RSVP for April Event Here
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Calling all DCMAND
Members!

The election for the 2024-2025
DCMAND Board of Directors is

quickly approaching! 

Voting begins on Monday, March 18th with polls closing on Friday, March 29th.
Make sure to cast your ballot during the election timeline and virtually meet the
candidates who are looking to represent you! 
 
Please email nominating@eatrightdc.org if you have any comments, questions,
or concerns. Remember, every vote makes a difference! 
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REMINDER! The DCMAND Awards program is now accepting nominations! Our
awards program seeks to recognize outstanding students, interns, leaders,
teachers, mentors, and professionals. If you know a DCMAND dietitian or
student/intern that deserves recognition, or you would like to submit your own
name for consideration, please visit the awards section on the DCMAND
website to learn more about the requirements for each award. You can access
the nomination forms from this webpage as well. Visit
https://eatrightdc.org/awards/ today!
 
The deadline for submitting a nomination is Thursday, March 22, 2024 by
11:59pm EST.
 
If you have any questions, comments, or concerns, feel free to email
nominating@eatrightdc.org to learn more.

Submit Nomination Here
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 Food is Medicine (FIM) initiatives
The Academy is actively engaging in work on coding and related research to
inform advocacy and other initiatives to advance food is medicine (FIM)
initiatives that aim to improve patients' health outcomes. Academy members
who are participating in FIM initiatives here in DC are requested to email the
Carly Leon, Director of Healthcare Policy and Payment, at cleon@eatright.org
with information about their work to support the Academy's efforts on coding and
related research.

National Nutrition Month

March is National Nutrition Month! The Academy offers resources for promotion
of National Nutrition Month - learn more here!

DC Metro Academy of Nutrition and Dietetics
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Director@eatrightdc.org
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